
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 4:46 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
P.M.)  

John Randolph submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.) 

Item: 6b) REPORT 18-0649 SUMMER BEACH CONCERT SERIES SUBCOMMITTEE 
RECOMMENDATION TO ISSUE A REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR THE SUMMER BEACH 
CONCERT SERIES, BEGINNING IN 2019, TO INCLUDE INPUT FROM THE PARKS, 
RECREATION AND COMMUNITY RESOURCES ADVISORY COMMISSION (Community 
Resources Manager Kelly Orta) 

eComment: I support St. Rocke and their efforts in the past producing the summer concert 
series. That should be taken in consideration when selecting the new producer, by choosing 
them via non-RFP or by paying them for past work. 

View and Analyze eComments  
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